
The White Horse Theatre at our school
Last Friday was a special day for some students of forms 5 – 7. The White Horse 
Theatre, a group of four British actors, performed My cousin Charles in our 
assembly hall. 
In the play Dottie's cousin Charles visits Dottie and her mum. The problem is: Dottie 
and Charles hate each other!
One day, when Dottie's mum makes them play football together, the ball breaks the 
window of the grumpy neighbour who hates children. Dottie and Charles try to mend 
the window. As they do so, many other little accidents happen to them. For 
example they drop paint onto the carpet and when trying to remove it they tear the 
carpet into pieces.
In the end they have to pay for all the damage, but they have become friends and 
Dottie's mum and the grumpy neighbour too.
I enjoyed the theatre performance very much. The actors performed well, their 
English was easy to understand and the play was very funny. Moreover we could 
ask questions at  the end to „try“ our English. I hope they will come again next 
year!
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